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Louisville Lawyers Discuss OSHA’s Revised COVID-19
Enforcement Plan
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The Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA) updated its enforcement response plan

with guidance on its priorities for dealing with COVID-19-related complaints and inspections as

more states are taking steps to reopen their economies and workers are returning to their

workplaces. In a bylined article for Rock Road Recycle, Todd Logsdon and Paul Goatley break down

OSHA’s enforcement priorities and remind employers that the shift will likely impact recordkeeping

obligations.

To read the article, visit Rock Road Recycle.
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